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Please make sure we have your up-

to-date contact number and email 

address so that we can contact you 

and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Hi everyone 

It’s been a military style operation in school this week as we welcomed back some of year 6 and year 1 

and more Key worker children. Some days we are having around 50 children in school and we are all 

working hard to stick to the rules and stay in our ‘bubble groups’.  

We are now nearly full in all of the bubbles. If you think you may be returning to work before we break 

up for the summer holidays (July 20th) please let us know as soon as you can so that we can plan 

ahead. When we reach capacity we will not be able to accept any more children and we do not want 

this to affect you being able to go back to work. 

School will close for the summer holidays from 20th July as planned. This is for all children including 

Key Worker and vulnerable groups. We are still waiting on further guidance from the government about 

any plans for provision during the summer holidays but this will not be provided by school. 

One pleasing (and surprising) announcement by the government this week is that Free School Meals 

vouchers will continue to be paid out over the summer holidays. This means that if you are eligible for 

benefits driven FSM you will get £15 per child per week in one go - that’s £90 if you have one child to 

spend in the supermarket! If your circumstances have changed and you think you may be eligible, 

please contact school and we can check for you. 

Please keep on with the Home Learning and Purple Mash - I understand that it is becoming more 

difficult for some to be motivated with learning but try to keep some sort of routine and learning element 

in the day if possible. If you need any help or support please contact us by phone or email. Stay safe.        

Mrs Barnes 

Learning Champions of the Week - Our in school learning has been fantastic! 

Jayden G - showing he never gives up 

Lily May D - being honest, caring and confident 

Tabitha H- being resilient 

Aidan C - making us smile 

Annabelle P - showing ambition in her learning 

Jasmine T- showing confidence and resilience 

Juliette S - trying hard with her reading 

 




